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NEASDEN 
NEWS 

School closes on Friday 9th February 2018 3.30pm 

School opens on Monday 19th February 8.45am 

Valentine Disco 

Here are some pictures of the children enjoying themselves at the Valentine Disco. 

Take One Picture: George and the Dragon. 

The whole school took part in the National Gallery’s Take One Picture project this term. Each year 

group studied both the picture and the story of George and the Dragon. This inspired the children to 

create some fantastic work; incorporating the story of St George into their literacy, art and music 

lessons. 



 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Creative Writing Trip 

Year 6 visited Airco Arena this term, hosted by Tigers Trust. Throughout the day the children were 

involved in numerous different workshops, writing poetry and preparing for a press conference. 

Using the skills they learnt, they interviewed Hull City players asking excellent questions. 

To Make £5 Blossom Event- Y4P Enterprise Project 

The children in Y4P are continuing with their Enterprise Project. They received feedback from 
parents and children after production of the slime they sold at the Christmas Fair. Some 

people found it was too sticky, so the children investigated to see how they could improve this. 
They have added clay to the recipe and sold the new improved slime at their Community Café.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a fantastic raffle on at the moment; it’s your chance to win £150.00 

Asda Vouchers. Please call into the school office and complete a Free 

School Meal Form and you will then be entered into the draw. It doesn’t 

matter if you qualify or not you will still be entered into the draw.  

 

Are you throwing away £400.00 a year?  

(Based on the price of one year’s packed lunch) 

 

Even if your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 you should still complete 

a Free School Meal Form. Your child’s school will also receive extra funding 

which will benefit your child’s education. When they enter Year 3 you will be 

expected to pay for the school meals unless you qualify.  

Neasden Primary School provide healthy, nutritional balanced meals. 

Please pick up a menu from the school office. 

 

www.schoolmoney.co.uk 

As you are probably aware we now use the 

online Schoolmoney website to pay for your 

child’s school meals, Extra Nursery Sessions, 

Breakfast Club, Afterschool Club and School 

Trips. All these services should be paid for in 

advance. If you are experiencing difficulties with 

payment please contact the school office. 

Thank you. 

 

 

School Updates 

Please remember to update the school 

office if you move address or change 

your contact number. We also require 

information if your child has any 

allergies or medical conditions.  

Thank you 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/


 

 

  

 

` 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NOTICE 

BOARD 

Morning Drop Off 

Please do not use the vehicle 

driveway to drop your child off 

in a morning. This causes 

congested traffic and could be 

dangerous if children are 

crossing the road. 

 

Key Stage 1 children should 

be accompanied by an adult 

while walking to Breakfast 

Club please. 

 

Please do not follow staff 

through the vehicle gates! 

Sporting Achievements 

Year 6 football team participated in a school football 

tournament at Goals. 

Year 5/6 football team qualified into the Hull Primary 

Schools League. 

Year 5/6 football team reached the finals in the Hull City 

EFL cup at Hull University. 

Below the Year 5/6 football team are with Hull City players 

Allan McGregor and David Marshall. 

 

 

 

Dates for Diaries 

 

Wednesday 14th March 2.30pm Y1& Y2 – Learning Journey 

Thursday 15th March 2.30pm Y5 & Y6 – Learning Journey 

Friday 16th March 2.30pm Y3 & Y4 – Learning Journey 

Wednesday 21st March 9.30am Y3-Y6 – Decorate an egg competition 

Wednesday 21st March 10.00am Foundation, Y1-Y2 – Easter Bonnet Parade 

Friday 23rd March 3.30pm – School Closes 

Monday 9th April 8.45am – School re-opens 

 


